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Mr. Jim Redmond
Jrlon, Inc.
4344 Fox Road
Palmyra, NY 14522

October 25, 2018

Mr. Ronald L. Brand
Director of Development
Town of Farmington
1000 County Road 8
Farmington, NY 14425

Dear Ron,
It is with sincere concern that | am stating my absolute objection and rejection of the Delaware River

Solar Plant application for a 62 acre Power Plant on Yellow Mills Road. This monster power plant will de-
value adjacent properties, zoned as agriculture; it will occupy prime farm land, and make a dangerous
intersection more dangerous. | will further explain my concerns at your 11/7/18 meeting.

Sincerely,

lf
im Redmond
JFR/N



